
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation # 22-4408 

DAA Parking Technology System Upgrade 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
Questions asked by June 30, 2022 deadline are answered below in italics.  
 

1. Are drawings available? 
a. Drawings are not available, assume each entrance/exit has power connection.   

2. Will drawings show network? 
a. Fiber network exists on airport ground, as well as main exit.  Proposals should not 

include fiber install cost, airport will figure that out with winning bidder. 
3. Do you want the same configuration of gate arms that you have now? 

a. Yes 
4. Will REEF parking be a part of the transition? 

a. REEF Parking’s contract ends 1/31/2023, therefore they will be involved in the transition 
at some capacity.   

5. How are calls handled right now? 
a. Currently REEF handles all customer service calls. 

6. Is the commercial lane incorporated into the RFP? 
a. No.   

7. Do you want to close the 2nd entrance on the south side of parking lot? 
a. We would like to maintain all existing entrances and exits at this point. 

 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  July 7, 2022 

 


